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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

24-831          0038 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:38:54  Clrd-00:45:39
         Narrative:      

Warning issued defective headlight and inspection sticker.

24-833          0047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:47:31  Clrd-00:58:30
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:56:58  Clrd-00:57:02
         Narrative:      

Party has a valid India driver's license and is in the   
process of getting a Massachusetts driver's license.    
Warning issued for defective headlight.

24-835          0119 FIRE, OTHER False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/21/2024 0150
  Location/Address:    [WEG 32] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-01:23:03                 Arvd-01:23:04  Clrd-01:50:10
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:31:49  Clrd-01:31:55
         Narrative:      

220 out with WBFD for an inside investigation.

         Narrative:      
Entry made into the building via an unlocked door.  Building   
is clear.  FD will be standing by to rectify an issue with   
the fire alarm.

24-837          0226 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 32] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:26:36  Clrd-02:52:43
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:31:01  Enrt-02:31:01  Arvd-02:31:43  Clrd-02:52:29
         Narrative:      

Mv stop.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. A1 Towing notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene and has MV.  Report to follow.

24-840          0314 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:14:00  Clrd-03:15:45
         Narrative:      

220 assisting an Easton Officer with an MVA.
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         Narrative:      
Multiple Easton Officers on scene. 220 clear.   

24-841          0329 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:29:12  Clrd-03:35:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective plate lights.

24-842          0345 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:45:34  Clrd-03:50:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-843          0404 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] SKYVIEW DR
         Narrative:      

Female E-911 caller asking for 911 and then line   
disconnected. Multiple callbacks attempted and voicemail   
left. Call mapped with attached location as nearest address.   
Information passed on to Brockton PSAP.

24-844          0409 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-04:09:45  Clrd-04:15:35
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-04:12:18  Clrd-04:12:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

24-845          0514 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for a transport of an   
88 year old female patient complaining of chest pain. WBFD   
notified.

24-846          0530 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 879] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:31:00  Clrd-05:40:30
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-847          0546 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WASHINGTON ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance becuase her husband is   
delirious and is outside naked in the snow. Call transferred   
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to Easton PSAP.

24-848          0619 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST + MAPLE ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:20:22  Clrd-06:49:28
         Narrative:      

220 monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

24-849          0815 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting a patient transport for a female party   
vomitting. FD dispatched.

24-851          0855 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-08:55:00  Clrd-08:56:40
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-08:56:48                 Arvd-08:56:53  Clrd-09:06:34
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-08:56:51                 Arvd-08:56:54  Clrd-09:06:33
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-09:13:10                 Arvd-09:13:12  Clrd-09:14:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. Positive WMS.   

         Narrative:      
Male party into the station for booking.   

         Narrative:      
Party is being held without bail.   

         Narrative:      
Male party negative Q5.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Attached party picked up property.   

         Narrative:      
Male party dropped off at Plymouth Safe Keep at 1110.   

         Refer To Arrest:      24-22-AR
            Arrest:    BRITTON, DANIEL ROBERT       
           Address:    636 NORTH ELM ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    33
           Charges:    ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

24-853          0940 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 256] COMPONENT PARK
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-09:42:54                 Arvd-09:46:07  Clrd-09:53:45
         Narrative:      
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Signal 2/ rear warehouse door.

         Narrative:      
Involved party on the property. Alarm company called to   
cancel after officer arrival.   

24-854          1012 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 927] FOREST ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-10:13:25                 Arvd-10:15:25  Clrd-10:25:13
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-10:13:48                 Arvd-10:14:46  Clrd-10:25:12
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her husband is experiencing chest pain   
and increased heart rate. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Sam.   

24-855          1116 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-11:18:18                 Arvd-11:18:45  Clrd-12:18:25
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-11:18:19                 Arvd-11:23:53  Clrd-12:07:29
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-11:45:34                 Arvd-11:45:35  Clrd-12:17:33
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting they were in a staff meeting and party went   
out to her vehicle and the passenger side window was smashed   
and purse was taken.   

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.   

         Narrative:      
On going investigation, report to follow.   

24-856          1207 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-12:07:43                 Arvd-12:08:34  Clrd-12:27:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting MVA, no PI at this time.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and May's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
May's has the vehicle. Report to follow.   

24-858          1346 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Pod B motion.

         Narrative:      
Employee on scene, accidental.   

24-859          1455 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:55:50  Clrd-14:57:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding and no front plate.

24-860          1639 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:39:25  Clrd-17:18:18
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
1 Citation issued for speeding.   

24-861          1639 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] ROUTE 24S
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports erratic operation on Route 24s.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

24-862          1645 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:07:00  Clrd-17:42:36
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.

24-863          1738 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + ELDON MOREIRA WAY
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-17:38:04  Clrd-17:44:12
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for headlight and turn violations.

24-864          1746 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:46:20  Clrd-17:49:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for no license plate lights.

24-866          1953 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:53:28  Clrd-19:58:30
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-867          2025 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
         Narrative:      
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e911 caller requesting EMS transport for male party with   
chest pain.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.   

24-868          2233 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting periodic checks on deceased fathers   
property because she's concerned her fathers' on/off again   
girlfriend may go by the house and take property without   
permission.

24-872          2323 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:23:19  Clrd-23:26:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 01/22/2024  -  Monday   

24-886          0232 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:32:13  Clrd-02:36:26
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-893          0320 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:20:13  Clrd-03:21:29
         Narrative:      

Party collecting change that was left in the change machine,   
checks out okay.

24-894          0344 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 198] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:45:09                 Arvd-03:51:25  Clrd-03:52:44
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Motion #21 alarm. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.   

24-895          0351 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Life Care requesting an ambulance for a 76 year old female   
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with respiratory issues. WBFD notified.

24-896          0429 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-04:29:19  Clrd-04:39:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-897          0545 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:45:08  Clrd-05:48:50
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-898          0602 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:02:08  Clrd-06:05:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

24-899          0606 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/22/2024 0711
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:07:56  Clrd-06:55:03
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

24-900          0623 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 746] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-06:23:41  Clrd-06:34:40
         Narrative:      

Party is in the process of rectifying her registration   
issue.  Citation issued for red light violation.

24-901          0650 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 572] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:55:09                 Arvd-06:55:11  Clrd-07:10:33
         Narrative:      

Caller states his vehicle broke down in the middle of   
attached intersection.

         Narrative:      
227 requesting NIL. A1 Towing notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
A1 removed vehicle from roadway. Cruiser clear.   
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24-909          0754 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information  

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for a tow release form. Form issued.

24-903          0828 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she is having lower back pain. FD   
notified and en route.

24-904          0855 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] PEARL ST + BELMONT ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller transferred to Brockton via PSAP.

24-905          0914 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her patient fell last night. FD   
notified and en route.

24-906          0930 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-09:37:44                 Arvd-09:37:46  Clrd-09:37:47
         Narrative:      

Officer reporting a roll of wiring hanging from Pole 26 on   
the street.   

         Narrative:      
Verizon has been notified.

         Narrative:      
Xfinity notified.

24-910          1052 AUTO THEFT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1412] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:53:18                 Arvd-10:56:23  Clrd-11:43:12
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting that a MV was stolen last night from   
attached location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle and plate entered into IMC as stolen.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-911          1114 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:14:19  Clrd-11:21:06
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   9
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/21/2024  Thru: 01/27/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/29/2024

24-912          1254 ANIMAL CONTROL Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 21] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:57:46                 Arvd-13:01:52  Clrd-13:06:51
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a woman came into his store and stated she   
saw a cat get hit by a car. CP stated the cat ran under the   
porch at attached location.

         Narrative:      
Residence was checked. Could not locate that animal.

24-914          1455 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:56:14                 Arvd-14:58:08  Clrd-15:14:33
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-14:56:16                 Arvd-14:56:57  Clrd-15:22:50
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 callers reporting a two car MVA. No PI.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's en route for one NIL.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-915          1514 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:14:36                 Arvd-15:17:46  Clrd-15:21:36
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting two large German Shepard dogs running down   
the street.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and all seems to be in order.

24-917          1546 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the station for tow release form. Form issued.

24-918          1648 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for tow release.   

         Narrative:      
Release issued.   

24-919          1648 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-16:48:56  Clrd-17:44:12
         Narrative:      

226 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.
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         Narrative:      
2 Citations issued for speeding.   

24-922          1700 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:00:49  Clrd-17:59:21
         Narrative:      

One warning for speeding.

24-921          1716 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-17:16:07  Clrd-17:27:00
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.  Warning issued for turn violation.  State   
licensing laws explained.

24-923          1746 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-17:46:19  Clrd-17:51:29
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for tint violation.

24-924          1805 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + FARM RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:05:18  Clrd-18:10:17
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker,.

24-925          1808 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:08:42  Clrd-18:55:23
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth basketball.

24-926          1815 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + MAPLE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:15:22  Clrd-18:16:43
         Narrative:      

Officer removed tire from road.

24-927          1815 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:39:35  Clrd-18:54:18
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         Narrative:      
Light traffic, no violations observed.

24-929          1934 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [MAS] BONNIE LN
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for sibling in Mansfield. States   
that they are incoherent and unable to answer simple   
questions.
Transferred to Mansfield PD via PSAP.

24-930          2033 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WOODROW LN
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS transport for male party who is   
showing signs of confusion and lethargy after being   
discharged from in-patient care at local area hospital.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party transported to South Shore Hospital.   

24-931          2233 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:35:25                 Arvd-22:35:26  Clrd-22:46:54
         Narrative:      

Party in station for MVA report.   

         Narrative:      
Report issued.   

24-932          2302 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + FARM RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:02:31  Clrd-23:04:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

24-933          2323 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:25:04                 Arvd-23:25:06  Clrd-23:31:41
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-23:25:07                 Arvd-23:31:39  Clrd-23:31:40
         Narrative:      

229 reports vehicle with headlights on in lot of closed   
business.   

         Narrative:      
Audible alarm sounding on site.

         Narrative:      
Unable to reach site contacts at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Audible alarms have stopped and all windows/doors appear   
secure at this time.   
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle doors are also secure, unable to turn headlights   
off.   

For Date: 01/23/2024  -  Tuesday   

24-934          0032 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-00:34:54                 Arvd-00:36:18  Clrd-00:43:49
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-00:36:15                 Arvd-00:36:19  Clrd-00:43:47
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states they heard a loud bang at their door,   
224 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
224 and 220 checked the area, nothing showing at this time,   
both units 10-20.   

24-935          0057 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-00:57:58  Clrd-01:00:35
         Narrative:      

220 out with a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Party waiting for the newspaper delivery, checks out okay.

24-937          0116 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:17:40  Clrd-01:19:09
         Narrative:      

220 out with a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Party is sleeping in his vehicle, checks out okay.

24-938          0140 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:40:36  Clrd-01:46:05
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for lights violation.

24-939          0154 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 451] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-01:55:04  Clrd-02:02:46
         Narrative:      

220 out with a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay.
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24-941          0206 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-02:06:43  Clrd-02:09:28
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

24-946          0251 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:54:59                 Arvd-02:58:56  Clrd-03:02:34
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-02:58:59                 Arvd-02:59:04  Clrd-03:02:32
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports he struck a deer.

         Narrative:      
Deer is deceased, dpw to be notified. 224 is 10-20, report   
to follow.   

24-947          0331 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-03:31:52  Clrd-03:37:12
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-948          0509 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 547] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-05:09:58  Clrd-05:52:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for unregistered motor vehicle.

24-949          0656 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:09:00  Clrd-07:48:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warnings issued for speeding and stop sign   
violations.

24-950          0758 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 01/23/2024 0823
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:05:00                 Arvd-08:05:13  Clrd-08:23:39
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a minor MVA near Shell.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-956          1002 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 324] HARTSHORN ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting a lift assist for her husband. Fd   
notified and en route.

24-958          1027 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-10:28:23                 Arvd-10:29:45  Clrd-10:52:41
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:29:43                 Arvd-10:29:46  Clrd-10:52:37
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a two car MVA. One possible PI. FD   
notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's and May's en route for NIL.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's and May's have those vehicles.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-959          1051 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting a police report. Log note   
issued.

24-960          1121 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-11:21:52  Clrd-11:22:58
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for bad inspection sticker.

24-962          1145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-11:45:55  Clrd-11:53:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Valid insurance information provided.  Owner informed to   
contact the registry.

24-964          1152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 01/23/2024 1159
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:52:26  Clrd-11:54:56
         Narrative:      

MV stop.
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         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-970          1436 CIVIL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 01/23/2024 1509
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-14:39:13  Enrt-14:40:52  Arvd-14:44:46  Clrd-15:09:30
         Narrative:      

Civil issue regarding work done to the vehicles tires.    
Issue has been resolved.

24-971          1442 INSPECTIONS Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    FT Dispatcher ROBERT W LONG 01/23/2024 1542
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-14:42:00  Clrd-15:41:57
         Narrative:      

Supervisor #898 conducting required semi-annual holding   
tacitly inspection.  Report to follow.

24-972          1448 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in station for LTC. Form issued.

24-973          1456 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-15:04:53                 Arvd-15:04:55  Clrd-15:04:56
         Narrative:      

Suspect identified in relation to 23-287-OF.  Report to   
follow.    

24-974          1530 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BREWSTER RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:30:36  Clrd-15:33:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-975          1543 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HILLSIDE AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:43:54  Clrd-15:49:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for unsecured load.

24-976          1629 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 570] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:30:02  Enrt-16:30:36  Arvd-16:34:40  Clrd-16:36:00
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ zone 2.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  16
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/21/2024  Thru: 01/27/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/29/2024

         Narrative:      
All appears to be in order. ATM has a sign stating it is out   
of order.

24-977          1637 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] FOUNDRY ST
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting mutual aid EMS for a female party having a   
stroke. FD notified and en route.

24-978          1718 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting EMS for an unresponsive party.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

24-979          1748 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting patient having tremors. FD notified   
and en route.

24-981          2058 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                                                     Arvd-21:00:00  Clrd-21:00:06
         Narrative:      

Roads are beginning to ice up.  DPW is out sanding the roads   
at this time.

         Narrative:      
DPW is done sanding.  If needed, contact the Assistant DPW   
Director.   

For Date: 01/24/2024  -  Wednesday   

24-985          0319 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Highway DEPT CALL OUT   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Shift Supervisor contacted DPW Superintendent notifying that   
the roadways are in need of treatment due to the snowy   
conditions.

24-986          0456 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-04:57:35                 Arvd-05:01:12  Clrd-05:49:47
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a mini-van went off of the roadway and   
into the woods.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.  A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
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A-1 on scene.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has MV.  Minor property damage to 87 Pleasant St.    
Report to follow.

24-988          0647 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-06:47:44  Clrd-07:45:24
         Narrative:      

MV Stops.  Warnings issued for speeding.

24-989          0650 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:50:35  Clrd-07:48:43
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-990          0821 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-08:22:14  Enrt-08:22:18  Arvd-08:25:12  Clrd-08:47:59
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:22:16  Enrt-08:22:19  Arvd-08:25:11  Clrd-08:48:04
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-08:23:57  Enrt-08:23:59  Arvd-08:28:16  Clrd-08:48:06
                ID:    Detective Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-08:28:22                 Arvd-08:28:25  Clrd-08:48:09
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-08:28:24                 Arvd-08:28:26  Clrd-08:48:08
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports they have a customer refusing to leave.   
CP reports that customer was refusing to leave after he was   
unable to serve them due to their card being declined.

         Narrative:      
The party left prior to officers arrival. The party and her   
brother will be trespassed from the above location.

24-991          0850 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for a patient having   
trouble breathing. FD notified.

24-992          0857 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up a tow release. Tow release   
given at this time.

24-998          1000 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    OAKWOOD LN
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:02:03                 Arvd-10:02:47  Clrd-10:04:46
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / family room and front motion.
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         Narrative:      
Attached vehicles in the driveway. All appears secure at   
this time.

24-999          1018 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:18:42  Enrt-10:18:44  Arvd-10:20:43  Clrd-10:24:51
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a 2 car MVA.

         Narrative:      
The involved parties exchanged information prior to officer   
arrival and the damage was under $1,000.

24-1002         1047 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report. Accident   
report given at this time.

24-1003         1054 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off an RMV crash report for an   
unreported 2 car MVA that occured on 1/22/24.

24-1004         1109 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + OLD CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:09:00  Clrd-11:29:14
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:11:21  Enrt-11:11:24  Arvd-11:13:51  Clrd-11:15:35
         Narrative:      

229 out with a DMV.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's towing en route.

         Narrative:      
Mark's towing on scene.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has removed the vehicle. The vehicle was released on   
scene and will be towed to Enterprise.

24-1005         1119 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    CHRISTIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-11:21:57  Enrt-11:22:01  Arvd-11:24:07  Clrd-11:47:06
         Narrative:      

Brockton VA reporting one of their patients is having   
trouble breathing and feels like they may be choking. Party   
is located at their home in our town. FD notified.

         Narrative:      
Patient refused transport.

24-1006         1147 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  19
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/21/2024  Thru: 01/27/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/29/2024

                       Disp-11:57:35                 Arvd-11:57:40  Clrd-12:13:03
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off soliciting application. Check   
received and receipt given.

         Narrative:      
226 will be fingerprinting the CP.

24-1007         1210 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report and tow   
release. Party was provided with the paperwork.

24-1008         1218 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up an accident report. Accident   
report given at this time.

24-1012         1331 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up tow release. Tow only release   
given at this time.

24-1015         1442 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:43:16  Enrt-14:43:20  Arvd-14:50:08  Clrd-15:25:56
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports that $120 was stolen from one of their   
patients.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

24-1016         1450 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up a tow release. Tow only   
release given at this time.

24-1017         1504 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/24/2024 1512
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-15:04:00  Clrd-15:11:18
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Owner showing suspended.  Not O/OP.  Warning for expired   
registration.

24-1018         1642 ROAD HAZARD Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1421] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:43:47                 Arvd-16:46:50  Clrd-17:00:22
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a semi truck partly in the roadway causing   
a hazard.
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         Narrative:      
226 clear.  Party has cones out and a mechanic en route.    
Party was advised to call the station if truck is being   
towed and an officer will assist.

24-1019         1726 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
       Vicinity of:    WALNUT ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-17:28:16                 Arvd-17:31:22  Clrd-17:57:15
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:31:43                 Arvd-17:34:13  Clrd-18:08:31
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 callers reporting MVA with airbag deployment.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested and Raleigh's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Second NIL requested and May's is en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 shuttling two female parties to address in Easton.   

24-1020         1911 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 8] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:12:16                 Arvd-19:13:04  Clrd-19:15:01
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/rear door.

         Narrative:      
Nobody on scene. Building appears secure.   

24-1021         2053 DISTURBANCE Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 71] WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Jonathan A Craven
                       Disp-20:55:34                 Arvd-20:58:13  Clrd-21:12:52
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:55:36                 Arvd-20:55:39  Clrd-21:12:53
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a physical altercation. No known   
weapons at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Male party being trespassed from the property. Report to   
follow.   

For Date: 01/25/2024  -  Thursday   

24-1030         0445 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:47:01                 Arvd-04:49:25  Clrd-05:03:37
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting her mailbox was struck by unknown   
vehicle and destroyed.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  21
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/21/2024  Thru: 01/27/2024     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/29/2024

24-1031         0622 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information  

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-06:22:41  Clrd-07:28:42
         Narrative:      

No violations observed.   

24-1032         0802 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    COLUMBUS AVE
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she is experiencing an elevated heart   
rate. FD dispatched.

24-1036         1056 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-10:57:12                 Arvd-10:57:14  Clrd-11:01:10
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting to speak to an officer.   
Party stated she is taking a course and wanted to ask an   
officer a couple of questions about the community.   

24-1037         1101 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-1038         1107 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release form. Proof of   
employment was shown.   

24-1039         1120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-11:20:02  Clrd-11:31:38
         Narrative:      

Speeding. Citation Issued.

24-1040         1147 COMMUNITY POLICING Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                                                     Arvd-11:48:21  Clrd-12:06:52
         Narrative:      

Community policing.

24-1041         1222 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Ft Dispatcher ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 01/25/2024 1303
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:22:15  Clrd-12:38:20
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Report to follow.   
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24-1046         1333 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 01/25/2024 1351
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:37:25                 Arvd-13:37:27  Clrd-13:51:40
         Narrative:      

Party into the lobby reporting identity fraud.   

24-1047         1422 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1294] STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:25:10                 Arvd-14:29:11  Clrd-14:35:09
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:25:55                 Arvd-14:29:32  Clrd-14:35:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a male in a blue jacket acting suspicious.   
Party is hunched over near calling parties mailbox, when   
asked if he was okay he began swearing at the calling party.

         Narrative:      
Male party uncooperative. Would not provide any information.   

24-1048         1627 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up a tow release. Tow release   
given at this time.

24-1049         1709 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to turn in a key that he found in the   
above area. Better described a key with a metal heart key   
chain.

24-1054         2200 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [SOE] ROOSEVELT CIR
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a suspicious vehicle in her parking   
lot. CP reports the operator is smoking. Call transferred to   
Easton PD via PSAP.

         Narrative:      
The CP called back requesting to speak with Easton PD. Call   
transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.

24-1055         2213 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:13:07  Clrd-22:18:45
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

24-1056         2247 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
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                       Disp-22:48:24                 Arvd-22:48:25  Clrd-22:48:26
         Narrative:      

224 reporting a vehicle failing to stop, they will not be   
pursuing.

         Narrative:      
The vehicle was last seen heading south on Scotland Street   
towards Bridgewater. Bridgewater PD has been notified.

         Narrative:      
Plate is believed to be attached to a dark colored BMW with   
a loud exhaust.   

For Date: 01/26/2024  -  Friday   

24-1063         0551 POLICE REQ, General Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-05:56:28                 Arvd-06:01:53  Clrd-06:39:29
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:56:30                 Arvd-05:56:38  Clrd-06:29:39
         Narrative:      

Owner called to report a party was inside the building when   
they opened.  White male mid twentys fled toward highway   
wearing a gray sweatshit hoodie, blue puffy jacket,and black   
pants. He was apparently sleeping in function room and he   
deficated in that room.  Both cruisers sent to search area.

         Narrative:      
Video showed party had arrived on premise yesterday at 4pm.    
He had been accidentally locked in building overnight.    
Cruisers were unable to locate him.  Owner does not wish to   
pursue the issue.  Cruisers are clear.

         Narrative:      
Male party identified via video as the same individual   
encountered during call 24-1047 on 01/25/2024. During this   
call, the male was uncooperative and confrontational. Use   
caution if encountered.

         Narrative:      
Pictures of the individual have been attached to 24-35-OF.

24-1064         0608 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-06:13:27                 Arvd-06:13:29  Clrd-06:13:33
         Narrative:      

911 request ambulance check out husband who is dehydrated   
and ill.

         Narrative:      
Party called back on 911 to state husband was feeling better   
and did not want to be transported.  Ambulance still sent to   
evaluate.  Cruisers tied up on another call.

24-1065         0702 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/26/2024 0746
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:04:41                 Arvd-07:04:43  Clrd-07:45:25
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-07:04:48                 Arvd-07:05:43  Clrd-07:38:06
         Narrative:      

Multiple 911 calls reporting a 3 car MVA Spring and N Elm.    
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Possible PI.  Cruisers and ambulance dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Minor injuries reported all parties refused transport.   
Paperwork exchanged. Report to follow.

24-1066         0720 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    WEST ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Christopher R Werner
                       Disp-07:22:36                 Arvd-07:22:42  Clrd-07:22:43
         Narrative:      

report of minor mva rear ender.  Caller was advised that   
cruisers were tied up.  Caller stated it was minor but   
debris was in road.  She would exchange paperwork with other   
party and call back if there was an issue.  Highway notified   
to clear debris.

24-1067         0755 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-07:56:40                 Arvd-07:59:34  Clrd-08:05:01
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:58:41                 Arvd-07:58:42  Clrd-08:22:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting MVA. Unknown PI.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

24-1068         0844 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 129] OLD WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-08:44:00  Clrd-08:51:25
         Narrative:      

Officer following up on previous incident that occurred   
earlier this morning.

24-1070         0922 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] LIBERTY ST
         Narrative:      

911 hang up. Upon call back, party was in Brockton.   
Transferred to Brockton PD.

24-1077         1319 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report and tow   
release.

24-1078         1430 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                                                     Arvd-14:30:00  Clrd-15:00:24
         Narrative:      

D3 out on a follow up.   

24-1079         1439 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 944] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:42:03                 Arvd-14:48:37  Clrd-14:52:00
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting he is not feeling well, his body is   
shaking. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Male party transported to Good Samaratian.   

24-1080         1448 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up accident report.

24-1081         1455 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up tow release.

24-1082         1558 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 call reporting a fire alarm activation.  Caller stated   
it was a drill, FD notified.

24-1083         1633 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1396] FOREST ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states her husband is experiencing unknown hand   
pain. WBFD notified.

24-1085         1655 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/26/2024 1710
  Location/Address:    STONECROFT FARM LN
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-16:55:00  Clrd-17:05:06
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

24-1086         1706 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states a patient is having a seizure. WBFD   
notified.

24-1087         1711 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 714] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-17:11:50  Clrd-17:22:17
         Narrative:      
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MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for speeding.

24-1088         1728 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-17:29:30                 Arvd-17:35:04  Clrd-18:07:57
         Narrative:      

Caller states a DMV in the roadway with no lights on.   
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mark's Towing en route.   

         Narrative:      
Mark's has that vehicle. 227 providing the operator of mv a   
courtesy shuttle to the West Bridgewater lobby. Starting   
mileage 75412.5

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 75413.9. Cruiser clear.   

         Narrative:      
228 shuttling female party to Hockomock Plaza ATM and then   
Mark's Towing. Starting mileage 6403.7

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off at Mark's Towing. Ending mileage 6404.3

24-1090         1759 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:59:18  Clrd-18:02:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for brake light out (passenger side).

24-1091         1805 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    PROGRESSIVE AVE + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:07:17                 Arvd-18:07:53  Clrd-18:14:37
         Narrative:      

Caller states an average height w/m with curly hair, wearing   
a black hoodie and shorts attempting to wave down traffic.   
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area and could not find anyone matching the   
callers description. Cruiser clear.   

24-1092         2119 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 515] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:19:14  Clrd-21:24:26
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   
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24-1097         0204 FIRE, STRUCTURE Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1413] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-02:05:14                 Arvd-02:09:20  Clrd-03:32:27
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-02:09:13                 Arvd-02:09:16  Clrd-03:32:26
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a fire in his chimney.  FD dispatched.

24-1099         0232 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:33:43                 Arvd-02:34:25  Clrd-02:36:25
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting assistance with a verbal argument at the   
attached location which stemmed from a MVA on the highway.

         Narrative:      
Verbal argument between vehicle owner and tow truck driver.    
Vehicle owner gone upon officer arrival.    

24-1104         0447 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/27/2024 0509
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1219] UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-04:48:15                 Arvd-04:49:12  Clrd-05:08:25
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting an employee fainted.  Party is concious and   
alert.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital by   
ambulance.

24-1105         0701 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a 2 car MVA in Easton.  Transferred to   
Easton.

24-1106         1144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-11:44:38                 Arvd-11:44:39  Clrd-11:45:20
         Narrative:      

Mv Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for Marked Lanes Violation.   

24-1107         1415 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Michael T Kominsky
                       Disp-14:18:26                 Arvd-14:23:16  Clrd-14:24:39
         Narrative:      

Caller reports a disabled motor vehicle impeding traffic at   
this location.

         Narrative:      
222 assisted motorist pushing motor vehicle off the roadway.   
AAA en-route.   
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24-1108         1650 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:50:00  Clrd-16:52:13
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:52:41                 Arvd-16:52:42  Clrd-16:53:54
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

24-1109         1711 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/27/2024 1720
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:11:00  Clrd-17:20:37
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised of his license status and will be rectifying   
the issue with the RMV on Monday.    

24-1110         1726 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 564] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:34:08                 Arvd-17:36:11  Clrd-17:42:39
         Narrative:      

Caller reports seeing a moving truck parked against the back   
doors of the attached address after business hours.   

         Narrative:      
220 checked the area but unable to locate vehicle matching   
caller's description. Building is secure at this time.   

24-1111         1746 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:46:12  Clrd-17:48:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1112         1755 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:55:56  Clrd-17:58:18
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1113         1807 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

24-1114         1813 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:13:31  Clrd-18:16:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

24-1115         1824 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:24:31  Clrd-18:27:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight and no inspection sticker.

24-1116         1840 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:40:00  Clrd-18:48:20
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:47:44                 Arvd-18:47:45  Clrd-18:47:45
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

24-1117         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tag lights.

24-1118         1859 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/27/2024 1917
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:59:05  Clrd-19:02:44
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued.   

24-1119         1909 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:09:24  Clrd-19:23:52
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:17:30                 Arvd-19:17:31  Clrd-19:23:51
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.

24-1121         1934 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:34:44  Clrd-19:37:20
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation (driver's side headlight).

24-1122         1936 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:36:08  Clrd-19:39:06
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

24-1123         1948 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:48:46  Clrd-19:59:03
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

24-1125         2004 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:04:04  Clrd-20:07:46
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for light violation.

24-1126         2140 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:40:00  Clrd-21:41:13
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:41:15                 Arvd-21:41:17  Clrd-21:44:29
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:41:51                 Arvd-21:41:52  Clrd-21:44:28
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning for speeding.   

24-1127         2159 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:59:40  Clrd-22:03:59
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

24-1129         2218 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/28/2024 1122
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:21:24                 Arvd-22:21:25  Clrd-23:31:39
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
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                       Disp-22:23:04                 Arvd-22:23:06  Clrd-23:27:31
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:24:34                 Arvd-22:24:35  Clrd-23:31:38
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:39:18                 Arvd-22:39:19  Clrd-23:31:39
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting single car MVA vs pole.   

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en-route.   

         Narrative:      
FD reports pole 72-8 has snapped. National grid notified,   
priority 3.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's en-route.   

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.   

         Narrative:      
One female party 10-3, starting mileage 78042.4.   

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 78042.8

         Narrative:      
Matron requested, en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
Matron in booking.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Q5 negative.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at $1,040.00 with sober ride.   

         Narrative:      
51a filed at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time.

         Narrative:      
51A filed in writing at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      24-28-AR
            Arrest:    HAREWOOD, APRIL TARNIKA BROWN       
           Address:    1200 ADAMS ST Apt. #604   DORCHESTER, MA
               Age:    44
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%
                       CHILD ENDANGERMENT WHILE OUI
                       NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE
                       REGISTRATION SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       UNINSURED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION

24-1130         2259 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [EAO] PURCHASE ST + TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting two car MVA at the attached   
intersection. Transferred to Easton PD via PSAP.   


